
 

 

 

 

 

End-of-life notification – AsteRx SB PRO Connect 

 

 

This letter serves as formal notification of our decision to end the life of Septentrio AsteRx SB 

PRO Connect GNSS receiver. 

 

This decision was made as part of our on-going product lifecycle management process and is 

triggered by the introduction of the successor product, the AsteRx SB3.  

 

Affected Products  

The following product codes can be ordered until, and not later than March 29, 2024 (last time 

buy date, subject to availability) and can be delivered up to September 29, 2024 (last time 

delivery date).  

Software maintenance will be ended by September 29, 2025.  

Repairs will be offered until September 29, 2026. 

 

Description Part Number 

AsteRx SB PRO Connect - C 410228B1854 

AsteRx SB PRO Connect - M 410228B1852 

AsteRx SB PRO Connect - Base 410228B1856 

SM-AsteRx SB 410228B1851 

PRO Connect Cable kit 410284 

Wireless Cable kit 410285 

CBL_MicroUSB_1M 214855 

AxSB_SHIPPING_CASE 410262 

 

 

Replacement Products  

AsteRx SB3 was introduced in 2021 as a successor to AsteRx SB.  

More information about AsteRx SB3 and its variants is available at: 

https://www.septentrio.com/en/products/gps/gnss-ruggedized-boxes  

or directly from sales@septentrio.com 

 

Warranty & Support  

Standard warranty & support conditions apply as indicated in the sales contract.  

 

 

Leuven, November 7, 2023 

https://www.septentrio.com/en/products/gps/gnss-ruggedized-boxes
mailto:sales@septentrio.com


 

 

Septentrio keeps the right at its own discretion to decide on the best way to provide customers 

with a repair solution (considering product and components availability) while still providing the 

best standard of service and support to its customers.  

During the warranty period and if the warranty conditions are met, defective products, when 

returned to Septentrio with shipping prepaid, will be repaired, or replaced at no charge.  

Repair or replacement is at Septentrio’s sole discretion and shall be the Client’s exclusive 
remedy. Repair shall only be performed according to Septentrio’s RMA (Return Material 
Authorization) procedure. 

 

While Septentrio regrets any inconvenience this announcement may cause, we appreciate our 

business relationship and are fully committed to supply your current and future product 

requirements. 
 

For additional information on Septentrio products, please contact your local sales 

representative (sales@septentrio.com) or the Customer Support Portal at 

https://www.septentrio.com/en/support. 
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